William H. Christensen, Ed.D, Superintendent of Schools

May 3, 2018

Dear Parent or Person in Parental Relation and Staff:

I believe the winter may be behind us, or at least the threat of cancelling school because of it. At this time, we still have emergency days left and will be using one on May 25 as a contingent holiday. Therefore, there will be no school on May 25, 2018.

Other important dates include:

- June 11, 2018 Last Day/Full Day for grades 7-12
- June 12-21, 2018 Regents Exams
- June 21, 2018 Last Day/Full Day for grades Pre-K-6

If you have any questions, please contact your child's school office.

Sincerely

William Hehristensen, Ed.D Superintendent of Schools